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EPIC Radio Inc by this application is applying for a Special Temporary Authorization for WFNE-LP 
in Wake Forest, NC to go silent and is requesting that this Authorization be backdated to 21 
April 2022.  On 21 April 2022, the applicant’s transmitter suffered a technical malfunction, and 
the unit has been sent off for repairs.  The licensee expects to have the transmitter returned by 
1 June 2022.  EPIC Radio Inc acknowledges that it inadvertently failed to previously notify the 
Commission of the station’s silent status and timely request silent authority.  EPIC Radio Inc 
apologizes for the oversight. 
 
The applicant certifies that, in the case of an individual applicant, he or she is not subject to a 
denial of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug 
Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862, or, in the case of a non-individual applicant (e.g., corporation, 
partnership or other unincorporated association), no party to the application is subject to a 
denial of federal benefits that includes FCC benefits pursuant to that section.  For the definition 
of a party for these purposes, see 47 C.F.R. Section 1.2002(b). 
 
I certify that the statements made in this application are true, complete, and correct to the best 
of my knowledge and belief, and are made in good faith. 
 
 
 
Matthew Handley 
General Manager 
WFNE-LP Wake Forest, STA application 
 
 


